From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

To: "Kristene Tidwell"

Cc: Couch, Shannon L. (URS); "Matt Herrick"

Subject: RO0000494 (BP Station #2111 and RO0002526 (BP Station #2107)
Date: Monday, January 07, 2013 4:10:00 PM

Hi Kristine:

| have been reviewing the case files and recently submitted work plans prepared by Broadbent &
Associates on behalf of Atlantic Richfield Company for the above referenced sites including:

“Revised Soil & Groundwater Investigation Work Plan” dated November 6, 2012
“Work Plan for Groundwater Investigation”, dated November 6, 2012

| would like to schedule a time to talk to you about my comments prior to finalizing my comments
in a directive letter. | have meetings scheduled for the next two days but am hoping we could have
a teleconference call on Thursday Jan 10 or Friday January 11 to discuss the sites. If either of these
days work for you please let me know — my schedule is flexible on both days. Otherwise please
propose a time the following week.

Regards,

Dilan Roe, P.E.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767

QIC: 30440

dilan.roe@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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